
Thank you to the Knights and generous parishioners who supported our Spring 2014 Spaghetti 
Dinner event. This event was held on Saturday, May 3rd in Monsignor Hannan Hall of St Andrew 
the Apostle Catholic Church (6720 Union Mill Rd, Clifton, VA), immediately after 5:30 pm Mass 
from 6:30-9:00 pm. This event was coordinated and organized by Sir Knight Rich Flaherty.  

 



 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 



 


